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As an individual person who supports the 2nd 

Amendment, I oppose the Oregon 

House Bill 2006. Not only is HB2006 unconstitutional, it violates Federal Law Under 

the 

Gun Control Act (GCA) of 1968, "shotguns and rifles, and ammunition for shotguns or 

rifles may be sold only to individuals 18 years of age or older" 

 

Once an individual is of age to purchase a firearm, they should be able to have a 

chance to learn how to use a firearm safely, that's the opportunity to have gun shop 

owners to provide information about where someone can learn how to properly use a 

firearm by going to a free seminar. Give the the individual the opportunity to gain 

knowledge of proper firearm education without stripping their Second amendment 

right and even while they wait on obtaining the education, let them be able to know 

how a firearm properly functions. We want everyone to know, regardless of their their 

stance on firearms, that we want teach safe and responsible usage of a firearm, while 

they are still young. 

 

Our Federally protected gun rights through the U.S.Constitution do not end, when the 

liberal state decides to exploit, our god given rights based off feelings, illogical 

reasoning, or any other extreme viewpoints. We are a society that peacefully abides 

by 

the law. A vote in favor of H.B.2006 prohibits the rights of individuals to lawfully 

possess 

a longarm.  


